Greetings 12 Springs Family and Friends,

What an exciting time for our church family! We have seen so many great things the Lord has done over our short history and journey. And the journey continues!! We are so grateful for all of you who have made 12 Springs possible through your prayers, presence, gifts and service. It is such a joy to be a part of such a wonderful community of believers and I am humbled to be your pastor and friend. 

The reason I am writing to you is to tell you about the next step on our journey. As most of you know we have been in search of a permanent facility that we can call “home.” A place that will be a gathering place to worship, an equipping center to help empower one another, and a location where we can get and be established in the community so that we can better offer help and hope to our neighbors. A couple of months ago God brought an opportunity to us that meets all those needs! 

We are pursuing the purchase of the Northwood Baptist property on Hwy 378 in Lexington. It is a 3.5 acre lot with a 10,000 sq foot church building. Because it has been a church, the transition will be much quicker and smoother and enable us to move in and start holding services in the very near future. 

What a blessing and Godsend! 

You may be asking, “How can I help?” 

· You can Pray

Please pray for God’s continued favor, wisdom, provision, and protections for this project. Pray for the future blessings that will come about as 12 Springs begins to minister to our local community and its people.

· You can Give

Please consider investing Project Oasis, the capital campaign designed to help offset some of the initial costs to acquire the facility, the minor repairs and upgrades needed, as well the capital needed to carry us forward in paying off debt entirely. Our goal is to initially raise $200,000 over the next 3 years. If we can have 50 people commit to contributing just $111 per month for the next 3 years, we will reach our goal!! Consider it an investment into the future of what God wants to do through this ministry and facility. We have included a “Project Oasis” pledge card for your convenience. Please pray about, fill out, and return, so that we can keep you posted on the progress toward our goal. Remember, any contribution you give is a tax-deductible donation.

· You can Share

Please share our excitement!! Share our post on social media as well as your friends and family. 


Again, we are very excited and overwhelmed by God’s blessing and want to invite you to join us in our next step toward creating that place called 12 Springs!

Blessings, 
Pastor Scott


